
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October 4, 2018 
 

Town of Caledon Thanksgiving Day Closures 
 

 
Town of Caledon offices, facilities and non-emergency services will be closed Monday, October 8, 2018 
for Thanksgiving Day. 
 
This includes: 
 

• Libraries 

• Recreation facilities 

• The Caledon Animal Shelter 

• The Provincial Offences Administration (Court) in Caledon East and Orangeville 

• Town Hall 

• Caledon Fire and Emergency Services Administration 

 

Waste Collection (Region of Peel) 
 
There will be no waste collection on Monday, October 8, 2018. Waste collection will be one day later 
that week. Community Recycling Centres (CRCs) will also be closed on Monday, October 8 and will 
reopen for regular operating hours on Tuesday, October 9. For more information about waste collection 
visit peelregion.ca/waste. 
 
For information about other Region of Peel closures visit peelregion.ca/news. 
 
Stay in touch! 
 
For news and information from the Town of Caledon, visit caledon.ca/news or follow @YourCaledon on 
Twitter. Download our app for alerts to your smartphone. 
 
Have a safe and happy Thanksgiving! 
 
 

http://www.peelregion.ca/waste
http://peelregion.ca/news/archiveitem.asp?year=2018&month=7&day=27&file=2018727.xml
http://www.caledon.ca/news
http://www.twitter.com/yourcaledon
http://www.caledon.ca/app
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